
27 November 2023 
 

Clarification On nefarious attempts to link us to the unfortunate 
collapse of a tunnel in Uttarakhand 
 
It has come to our notice that some elements are making nefarious attempts to link 
us to the unfortunate collapse of a tunnel in Uttarakhand. We strongly condemn 
these attempts and those behind them. We clarify with utmost emphasis that the 
Adani Group or any of its subsidiaries has no direct or indirect involvement of any 
kind in the tunnel’s construction. We also clarify that we do not own or hold any 
shares in the company involved in the tunnel’s construction. At this time, our 
thoughts and prayers are with the trapped workers and their families. 
 


